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The animal clinic was a success, but there are still many residents who have 
not tagged their animals and brought proof of rabies to keep on file at the city 
office. Animal tags will increase $1.00 per week beginning March 1 sc. Thank you for 
your prompt attention to this matter. 

Compliance will be working again on inoperable vehicles this month. All vehicles 

in the city limit must be tagged and insured as well as being in working order if 

they are not inside a garage or shed. You may contact Jeff Scheele at 785-452-

8079 if you have any questions. Thank you. 

We are having problems with residents dumping trash at the limb pile as well as 

at the city shop, not only in the dumpster, but also on the ground by the 

dumpster. The limb pile is not for trash, wood pallets, or other wooden items. 

The state can and will shut down the limb pile if people continue to illegally 

dump there. Someone is also using the city trash dumpster and also dumping 

on the ground in front of it as well. If you are caught, you will be written a 

citation for illegal dumping and you will have to appear in court. The dumpster 

at the shop is for the City's trash only not for the public. We are in the process of 

installing cameras to monitor areas in the city. Please also remember trash bags 

must be removed from yard waste. Take them with you and dispose of them in 

your own household trash. Thank you. 

Spring dump days will be the first full week of May. If you have junk on your 

property that needs to be cleaned up, this would be a good time to do it. 

I always have people calling the office looking for someone to do yard work and 

mowing. If you are interested in your name being given out, please call the city 

office and let me know. 785-488-3767 




